
Dear Misty, 

 

I am writing to urge you to please vote FOR HB 2469 allowing local farmers and communities to 

protect their speciality crops and farmlands by establishing GMO-free zones. As one who 

chooses NOT to eat any genetically modified foods knowingly, I am very very interested in this 

bill and sincerely request that you consider a YES for for this bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

Cheryl Matschek 

North Plains, Oregon 

 


